

First it was the devastating fires and resultant poor air quality and now it is the rain that is forecasted to persist for at least the next 10 days that is wreaking havoc with our tryout schedule. These unprecedented events have caused us to now resort to our Plan D to ensure that we continue with our red/blue tryouts. Our tryouts will take place this weekend (12/1 and 12/2) and next weekend (12/8 and 12/9) **RAIN or SHINE** because we have **MOVED** the tryout location from the high school to the artificial turf fields at **Tiffany Roberts Soccer Field (on 12/1) and Sycamore Valley Park (on 12/2, 12/8, and 12/9).**

The times for the tryouts have been changed some are minor, but there are also some major changes due to field availability. As far as the Sign Up Genius, we tried to move people over to the new times where it seemed reasonably close, but for others there were no other similar times available. Everyone please check the Sign Up Genius links below to confirm that you have been transferred over to a new time and if we weren't able to move you, please sign up for a new available time.

Tryouts for 12/1 and 12/2: <https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0f4eaba87-srvgal4>

Tryouts for 12/8 and 12/9: <https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0f4eaba87-srvgal8>

FYI, to provide some shelter from the rain, there are covered dugouts at Sycamore Valley Park that the girls will use and we will bring pop-ups for Tiffany Roberts Field. Additionally, all of the fields are lighted.

Thank you again for your patience and flexibility, we are going to have a great season!

Best regards,  
Ray Bea  
SRVGAL President